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2.0+ Drawer O,
New VWestminster, B.C.,

Sept. 12th. 1934.
Hon. Attorney-General,
Parliament Bldgs.,
Victoria, B.C.
Sir,

Some time ago I wrote your Department requesting
that enguiries be made with respect to information given
me by cebtain people in Nanaimo, aecusing Inspector Vance,
and Corporal Corrigan with being under the influence of
liquor in that City while on duty.

I have several times recquested my informats to
come forward and prove their statements about Inspector
Vance, as yet they have failed to do so, therefore I wish
to disasociate myself from the above complaint as far as
Inspector Vance is concerned, and I wish to take this
method in apologizing to the Inspector for my part in
lodging the complaint, and I am really sorry for any
inconvenience or worry that this may have caused him.

Am I in order in asking you to convey my regrets
to Inspector Vance. '

Respectfully,
"Geo. Hannay"



